
                                            CIR.NO.26     DATE: 30/05/2025 

NEW OFFICE BEARERS OF PTA, AY 2025-2026  

Dear Parents,  

We are happy to announce that the scheduled PTA Meet was conducted on Saturday,  

24.05.2025 in the School Auditorium and the new Office Bearers of PTA Body for the 

Academic year 2025—2026 were elected through a ballot system.  

 

On behalf of the School, I heartily congratulate the new office bearers of the PTA 

Committee and wish for another year of achievements and laurels. We are confident 

that the new team will effectively represent the parents’ perspectives, offering 

constructive criticisms and valuable suggestions for improvement through healthy 

discussions and consultations.   

   With wishes and regards,  

   Dr Saifudheen P Hamsa  

   Principal  
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